
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
May 31, 2024 
 
 
 

 QUOTE #8731-2324 – HIGH SCHOOL EQUITY COLLECTION 
 
Spokane Public Schools is looking for pricing for numerous books to expand all high school 
sites’ library Equity Collections. 
 
The District expects the product to be at our warehouse no later than August 30th, 2024.   
 
Deadline to respond is 2:00 PM PDT, Thursday, June 20th, 2024.  Not meeting that deadline 
may remove your response from consideration. 
 
Refer to all specifications, the list of titles and requirements for respondents at; 
https://www.Spokane Schools.org/Page/2586  
 
 
 
 
TO BE ADVERTISED IN THE Spokesman-Review, May 31st and June 4th, 2024  

Purchasing Department 
2815 East Garland Avenue 
Spokane, WA  99207-5889 

phone (509) 354-7174 
fax (509) 354-7183 
www.spokaneschools.org 


